
Branxton Golf Club 
Saturday, 21 December 2024 

2 Person Ambrose 

Field: 56                                                    
 
Nett Winners: Andrew Bercini and Katelyn Keogh 62 
Nett Runners Up: Douglas Elphick and James Elphick 62.25 
Nett Third:  Brett Hutley and Murray Johanson 63.25 
Nett Fourth: Robert Miller and Gary Walsh 63.75 (c/b) 
Nett Fifth:  Pip Lancaster and Chris O’Brien 63.75 
 
Nearest the Pins 
2nd/11th: Neil Bridge 185cm 4th: Murray Johanson 98cm 
9th/18th: Dave Morrow 74cm 13th: Bill Davies 90cm           
  
Balls: Ben Bridge, Neil Bridge, John Burgess, Malcolm Crossley, Chris Zawirski, Ted Zawirski, Robert Biles, 

Steve Eccles, David Kinch, Mick Barrett, Steven Primmer, Michael Carling, Ben Porter, Joshua Hare, 
Peter Conroy, Murray Kingston, Graeme Davies, Bill Davies, Greg Tearle, Norm Pringle 

                 
Pro’s NTP – Chris Zawirski 182cm = $94 Pro shop Voucher        
 

A great field of 56 players took to the course to spread some Christmas cheer in the 2 person ambrose event. Final 
scores were close, so the long range puƩ made, or duffed chip shot proved important. Andrew “Basil” Bercini teamed 
up with Katelyn Keogh and shot an excellent score of 62 neƩ to win the day. Katelyn was hoping that Basil’s form 
from Wednesday Twilight golf would be leŌ in the car park and that he would bring his “A” game, and it certainly 
looked like he did. Katelyn’s form in recent months has also been very good so it was no surprise that they combined 
well together today. Doug and James Elphick combined well together to take second place on 62.25 neƩ. BreƩ Hutley 
and Murray Johanson combined well for the second week in a row to take third place with 63.25. Robert Miller and 
Gary Walsh used their secret drink to full advantage to post fourth place with 63.75 on a countback from Pip 
Lancaster and Chris O’Brien in fiŌh on the same score. Very good shots were needed today to win the NTP’s. Neil 
Bridge was best on the 2nd/11th hole with 185cm. Murray Johanson has his irons working on the 4th hole, geƫng it 
to 98cm, while Bill Davies was 8cm closer off the 13th tee to the same green. Shot of the day belongs to Dave 
Morrow whose shot on the 9th must have looked great in the air and finished just 74cm short, while Chris Zawirski 
has a great Pro Shop voucher to use aŌer Christmas aŌer being closest on the last hole.    

We wish all players a Merry Christmas and look forward to seeing you on the course in 2025. 

 

Upcoming Events 
 
The final event for 2024 is a stableford event on 28/12/24. The 2025 Summer Cup will start on 11/1/25 and 
is the best 3 out of 4 stableford rounds over January and the start of February. The 2025 calendar of events 
will be available from the pro shop from next weekend.  


